
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

RESPONSE TO COMMUNITY OF NICHOLLS RESIDENTS GROUP 

The Canberra Liberals are committed to making Canberra the best place to live, work and raise a 
family.  

The Canberra Liberals thank the Community of Nicholls Residents Group for their advocacy on behalf 
of Nicholls residents and look forward to continuing to build on our productive relationship. 

The Canberra Liberals were the first Party to come out against the rezoning of the Gold Creek Golf 
Course, and we remain steadfast in our position. All Canberra Liberals MLAs and candidates oppose 
rezoning of this green space for development. 

The Canberra Liberals value green space in our suburbs and have committed to a Green Space 
Guarantee, and to plant and care for One Million Trees.  

Under our plan, Canberrans can be assured that we will guarantee green space across Canberra. The 
Canberra Liberals will guarantee that open grassed areas are in place and maintained to ensure our 
city remains the Bush Capital of Australia. 

The Canberra Liberals understand what makes Nicholls great and the need to ensure the character of 
the suburb is maintained. We also understand that cost of living is concern for many families in area. 

From day one, a Canberra Liberals Government will freeze rates for four years. This means that under 
a Canberra Liberals Government, your rates will not increase, and you will have certainty over your 
rates bill. 

A Canberra Liberals Government will provide better services and amenities across Nicholls, and 
prioritise:  

• Greater transparency in city planning, including genuine community consultation; 
• Improved urban maintenance and animal management; and 
• Measures to address crime through additional police resources. 

The Canberra Liberals have a strong plan to reduce the cost of living for Canberrans, improve 
education standards, provide better access to health services, fix Labor’s transport bungles, and 
protect the local environment. We will focus on delivering the basic, essential and frontline services 
that Canberrans want and need. 

The Canberra Liberals will be making further policy announcements in the coming weeks. If you 
would like to stay up to date, you can follow the Canberra Liberals Facebook page: 
facebook.com/CanberraLiberals 

A Canberra Liberals Government will consult with the Community of Nicholls Residents Group to 
deliver world class services.  

Your Canberra Liberal candidates in Yerrabi are: 
Leanne Castley, Alistair Coe MLA, James Milligan MLA, Krishna Nadimpalli & Jacob Vadakkedathu 

https://www.facebook.com/CanberraLiberals/



